Selectmen's Meeting October 10, 1977

Dogs, Eaves' dog --complaint made by Mr. & Mrs. Dik--Ted Garfield and Chief Craig will be in about 7:30 P. M.

Mildred Dudley feels that the Street Light on the old Route 31 by the intersection of Whiton Road is necessary for reasons of safety.

Mrs. Eagan questioned Emery about the tree in front of her house. Emery said that it is hers. She should be notified.

Richard Davis is adding to his building, the one known as his shop. No new Building Permit.

The Town Truck has been out of operation about 4 months this year. Emery Doane called Bergevin's and has some information on this.

Emery and Merle have discussed the Surplus Truck at Rome, New York

Merle would like to get some sand from Arthur Merrill for the Town, to be stock piled at the Town Barn location. Hillsboro has hauled sand out of Merrill's. Should Merrill seek approval of his sand pit.

I wrote a check for the Platt land tonight. Lloyd said that the deed is ready.

If the state approves a budget are we all set to get our tax rate?

Hall family--Jane has located an apartment in Hillsboro, she will have a statement from the landlord for rent tonight.